
.August 5, 1912. 

Dear Librr.an: 

I am not going out this autumn. My Yale lectures ha-ve 'been r,ostroned until; next year. I am very sorry, l as I had hored to have a few days in New York and see you all, and the rrogreee you are making. I arr. very interested to hear what you say atout the endocarditis cases. T.hat a lot of interest in the subject you have stirred ur! .Austrian from the Johns Harkins was here the other day, and says they are finding a great niany of ycur cases. 

I have just got a new edition of ruy Text-book comrleted, of which you will have a cory in the course of a few weeks. There are a great many sins of omission, but it is awfully difficult to rut new wine into the old bottle. 

With kindest regards, 

R ir..ce rely yours, 


